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Aniridia Europe
Dear President Mrs Barbara Poli, and board of Directors:

Mendoza, Argentina. August 22, 2023

My name is Radl Luis Guillot and | am pleased to contact you to inform you about the creation
of the Argentine Aniridia Association, which | currently preside.

This association was born this year, in the city of Mendoza, with the support of family and
friends, with the intention of growing and relating to associations in other countries, to improve
access to information, advances in diagnosis and treatment. and to the resources that facilitate
the daily life of those affected by this pathology.

The objectives we seek when creating it are:

 Establish a meeting area between people interested in Aniridia because they suffer from it
or because they are relatives of someone affected.

e Share experiences and concerns related to the diagnosis, treatments and characteristics of
the disease.

* Serve as a link between the affected people and between them and the institutions.

» Offer support and information especially to parents of recently diagnosed children.

e Guide those affected as to the available resources.

* Inform and facilitate access to technologies that can help overcome the difficulties of the
condition.

* Promote research and specialization in Argentina on issues related to the disease.

» Create a support network for patients, family members and doctors who wish to be
informed and give visibility to this rare disease.

Undoubtedly, our project can be enriched and benefited with your support, interest and
dissemination, as well as with the collaboration that your institution deems appropriate.

We are open to receive any questions you want to ask us.

Our website is: https://aniridiaargentina.com.ar, through which we can establish contact and
that we would appreciate if you could disseminate.

Without another particular, | want to extend a sincere thank you on behalf of myself and the
board of directors

Sincerely, e
Raul Luis Guillot. President.



